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Comments: As an addendum to my previous comments, which were scientifically sound but perhaps not clear in

their conclusion, I want to make it clear that I oppose both the current expansion proposal for the permitted

Holland Lake Lodge, and also the existing or future intended leaseholder, POWDR Corporation, who have shown

in their historical business ventures and public dealings that their developments routinely show a blatant

disregard for public lands, for the local communities, and for the environment surrounding their resorts. 

 

I urge the Forest Service to reject the proposal outright, and consider revoking the lease to the Holland Lake

Lodge area.


